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Improvements are underway

The City of Vaughan is undertaking important municipal infrastructure 

improvements to various stormwater management facilities and outfall locations. 

Stormwater management facilities are designed and built to collect rainfall and surface 

water runoff.

As part of the Capital Works Program, the City is overseeing the construction work to 

retrofit the Villa Park Stormwater Management Pond, located northwest of Pine Valley 

Drive and Villa Park Drive. These enhancements support the City’s continued commitment 

to ensuring the long-term sustainability of municipal infrastructure.

Scope of Work 

In addition to the restoration of the existing channel, the scope of work includes excavation and 

grading of the stormwater management pond. 

Timelines

Construction has begun with anticipated completion by fall 2023. 

Construction Impacts

Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian traffic during construction. Temporary traffic 

diversions will be required at times to allow construction activities to proceed in a safe and 

efficient manner.  
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City of Vaughan:
Infrastructure Delivery department 

Infrastructure Development

T: 905-832-2281, ext. 8917

E: infrastructure.delivery@vaughan.ca 

Webpage: vaughan.ca/SWMF

For more information or questions related to this project, contact: 

Consultant: 
Aquafor Beech Limited

vaughan.ca/SWMF

For general inquiries, contact Service Vaughan:
Hours: Monday to Friday from 8:30 a.m. to 7:30 p.m.

T: 905-832-2281

E: service@vaughan.ca

Contractor: 
GIP Paving Inc.
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